
From:                                 Brown, Tony
Sent:                                  13 Aug 2019 16:30:11 +0100
To:                                      Cooper, Kerri
Subject:                             RE: Re-consultation - DC/19/1010/RM - Land Adj. Haverhill Business Park, 
Bumpstead Road, Haverhill

Hi Kerri
 
        Thanks ,my further comments,  while welcoming the bringing forward of this 
development and the jobs that it will bring        
 
     My Previous comments still stand , the orientation of the Buildings should be as 
they were originally planned, this would help alleviate for any potential noise and 
pollution issues
 
       I welcome the addition of the small footpath but am extremely concerned 
about the lack of a safe pedestrian/cycle access to this site from Haverhill, this does 
not seem to help also with the sites sustainability 
 
Best regards Tony Brown
 

 
Councillor Tony Brown 
Councillor for Haverhill South East Ward
West Suffolk Council
Phone: 01440 761375
Mobile: 07973 33315
Email: Tony.Brown@westsuffolk.gov.uk
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